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Intermedial Studies Jørgen Bruhn 2021-11-18 Intermedial Studies provides a
concise, hands-on introduction to the analysis of a broad array of texts from a
variety of media – including literature, film, music, performance, news and
videogames, addressing fiction and non-fiction, mass media and social media.
The detailed introduction offers a short history of the field and outlines the
main theoretical approaches to the field. Part I explains the approach,
examining and exemplifying the dimensions that construct every media product.
The following sections offer practical examples and case studies using many
examples, which will be familiar to students, from Sherlock Holmes and
football, to news, vlogs and videogames. This book is the only textbook taking
both a theoretical and practical approach to intermedial studies. The book will
be of use to students from a variety of disciplines looking at any form of
adaptation, from comparative literature to film adaptations, fan fictions and
spoken performances. The book equips students with the language and
understanding to confidently and competently apply their own intermedial
analysis to any text.
The Scientific Life Steven Shapin 2009-08-01 Who are scientists? What kind of
people are they? What capacities and virtues are thought to stand behind their
considerable authority? They are experts—indeed, highly respected
experts—authorized to describe and interpret the natural world and widely
trusted to help transform knowledge into power and profit. But are they morally
different from other people? The Scientific Life is historian Steven Shapin’s
story about who scientists are, who we think they are, and why our
sensibilities about such things matter. Conventional wisdom has long held that
scientists are neither better nor worse than anyone else, that personal virtue
does not necessarily accompany technical expertise, and that scientific
practice is profoundly impersonal. Shapin, however, here shows how the
uncertainties attending scientific research make the virtues of individual
researchers intrinsic to scientific work. From the early twentieth-century
origins of corporate research laboratories to the high-flying scientific
entrepreneurship of the present, Shapin argues that the radical uncertainties
of much contemporary science have made personal virtues more central to its
practice than ever before, and he also reveals how radically novel aspects of
late modern science have unexpectedly deep historical roots. His elegantly
conceived history of the scientific career and character ultimately encourages
us to reconsider the very nature of the technical and moral worlds in which we
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now live. Building on the insights of Shapin’s last three influential books,
featuring an utterly fascinating cast of characters, and brimming with bold and
original claims, The Scientific Life is essential reading for anyone wanting to
reflect on late modern American culture and how it has been shaped.
The American Printer Thomas Mackellar 2019-08-15 The American Printer - A
Manual of Typography is an unchanged, high-quality reprint of the original
edition of 1893. Hansebooks is editor of the literature on different topic
areas such as research and science, travel and expeditions, cooking and
nutrition, medicine, and other genres. As a publisher we focus on the
preservation of historical literature. Many works of historical writers and
scientists are available today as antiques only. Hansebooks newly publishes
these books and contributes to the preservation of literature which has become
rare and historical knowledge for the future.
Judenspiegel Hartwig Hundt-Radowsky 2018-10-16 This work has been selected by
scholars as being culturally important and is part of the knowledge base of
civilization as we know it. This work is in the public domain in the United
States of America, and possibly other nations. Within the United States, you
may freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity (individual or
corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work. Scholars believe, and we
concur, that this work is important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and
made generally available to the public. To ensure a quality reading experience,
this work has been proofread and republished using a format that seamlessly
blends the original graphical elements with text in an easy-to-read typeface.
We appreciate your support of the preservation process, and thank you for being
an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.
Silent Stars Jeanine Basinger 2012-10-17 From one of America's most renowned
film scholars: a revelatory, perceptive, and highly readable look at the
greatest silent film stars -- not those few who are fully appreciated and
understood, like Chaplin, Keaton, Gish, and Garbo, but those who have been
misperceived, unfairly dismissed, or forgotten. Here is Valentino, "the Sheik,"
who was hardly the effeminate lounge lizard he's been branded as; Mary
Pickford, who couldn't have been further from the adorable little creature with
golden ringlets that was her film persona; Marion Davies, unfairly pilloried in
Citizen Kane; the original "Phantom" and "Hunchback," Lon Chaney; the beautiful
Talmadge sisters, Norma and Constance. Here are the great divas, Pola Negri and
Gloria Swanson; the great flappers, Colleen Moore and Clara Bow; the great
cowboys, William S. Hart and Tom Mix; and the great lover, John Gilbert. Here,
too, is the quintessential slapstick comedienne, Mabel Normand, with her
Keystone Kops; the quintessential all-American hero, Douglas Fairbanks; and, of
course, the quintessential all-American dog, Rin-Tin-Tin. This is the first
book to anatomize the major silent players, reconstruct their careers, and give
us a sense of what those films, those stars, and that Hollywood were all about.
An absolutely essential text for anyone seriously interested in movies, and,
with more than three hundred photographs, as much a treat to look at as it is
to read.
Frömmigkeit, Theologie, Frömmigkeitstheologie Berndt Hamm 2005 The history of
belief, piety, and theology ("Frommigkeitsgeschichte") has long stood in the
center of Erlangen church historian Berndt Hamm's research interest. Inspired
by his work, scholars from Europe and the U.S. have produced this
interdisciplinary volume covering topics from the early Middle Ages to the
present and dedicate it to him on his sixtieth birthday. Theologie- und
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frommigkeitsgeschichtlichen Phanomenen gilt das besondere Forschungsinteresse
des Erlanger Kirchenhistorikers Berndt Hamm. Die Impulse aus seinen Forschungen
aufnehmend, widmen ihm Forscher/-innen aus Europa und den USA zum 60.
Geburtstag diesen interdisziplinar angelegten Sammelband mit Beitragen vom
Fruhmittelalter bis zur Gegenwart.
The Rediscovered Writings of Veza Canetti Julian Preece 2007 A fresh, nuanced
view of Veza Canetti's literary career and its relationship to that of her
famous husband.
The Battle of Herrmann Heinrich von Kleist 2008
Erinnerungen von Ludolf Ursleu dem jüngeren Ricarda Huch 1908
The Safety Net Heinrich Boll 2010 At the center of a terrorized society
buttressed by oppressive police protection and surveillance is the Tolm family,
Fritz, the father, the elected head of the Association, and the children, part
of the counter-culture.
A Palace for a King Jonathan Brown 2003-01-01 The Buen Retiro, a royal retreat
and pleasure palace, was built for Philip IV on the outskirts of Madrid in the
1630s. With its superb display of paintings by Vel zquez and other contemporary
artists, the palace became a showcase for the art and culture of Spain's Golden
Age. A Palace for a King, first published in 1980, provides a pioneering total
history of the construction, decoration, and uses of a major royal palace,
emphasising the relationship of art and politics at a critical moment in
European history. produced on different aspects of the history of the palace
and its decoration since the 1970s. A number of new, unpublished illustrations
have been added, and many of the plates are now reproduced in colour. The
publication of this edition gains added importance from the fact that plans for
the expansion of the Prado Museum include the restoration of the Hall of Realms
to approximate its original appearance, as reconstructed in this volume.
The Death of Empedocles Friedrich Holderlin 2008-07-06 The definitive scholarly
edition and new translation of all three versions of Hölderlin’s poem, The
Death of Empedocles, and his related theoretical essays.
Scatalogic Rites of All Nations John C. Bourke 2009-09 REPRINT 2009 of 1891
edition. John C. Bourke was Captain of the U.S. Third Cavalry, and an author of
several books. Perhaps he is most famous for On the Border with Crook,
published in 1891. Scatalogic Rites of All Nations is a curious and fascinating
treatise on the employment of excrementitious agents in religion, therapeutics,
divination, and witchcraft in all parts of the world. Included are such exotic
chapters as "The Urine Dance of the Zunis," "The employment of Excrement in
Food by Savage Tribes," "Posture in Latrines," and dozens of other titles.
Picturing Machines 1400-1700 Wolfgang Lefevre 2004-07-16 How technical drawings
shaped early engineering practice. Technical drawings by the architects and
engineers of the Renaissance made use of a range of new methods of graphic
representation. These drawings—among them Leonardo da Vinci's famous drawings
of mechanical devices—have long been studied for their aesthetic qualities and
technological ingenuity, but their significance for the architects and
engineers themselves is seldom considered. The essays in Picturing Machines
1400–1700 take this alternate perspective and look at how drawing shaped the
practice of early modern engineering. They do so through detailed
die-madonna-frau-ein-unerschutterlicher-ehrgeiz

3/8

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 5, 2022 by guest

investigations of specific images, looking at over 100 that range from sketches
to perspective views to thoroughly constructed projections. In early modern
engineering practice, drawings were not merely visualizations of ideas but
acted as models that shaped ideas. Picturing Machines establishes basic
categories for the origins, purposes, functions, and contexts of early modern
engineering illustrations, then treats a series of topics that not only focus
on the way drawings became an indispensable means of engineering but also
reflect the main stages in their historical development. The authors examine
the social interaction conveyed by early machine images and their function as
communication between practitioners; the knowledge either conveyed or
presupposed by technical drawings, as seen in those of Giorgio Martini and
Leonardo; drawings that required familiarity with geometry or geometric optics,
including the development of architectural plans; and technical illustrations
that bridged the gap between practical and theoretical mechanics.
The Calderonian Stage Manuel Delgado 1997 "This collection of essays invites
the contemporary reader to consider the works of Pedro Calderon de la Barca
(1600-81), who became the most important and influential dramatist of the
second period of the Spanish Golden Age, just as Lope de Vega (1562-1635) was
for the preceding generation. A follower of Lope in his youth, Calderon, as a
mature playwright, developed a drama all of his own, a drama that was highly
conceptual, tightly knit, symbolic, and, in many cases, spectacular. Calderon's
artistry in verbal and visual symbolism made the performance of his works a
feast for both the senses and the intellect." "Until now, many of Calderon's
critics have focused their attention on how the poetic devices, particularly
metaphors and symbols, appearing in his plays represent his philosophy or his
ideas. But as some scholars of Spanish Golden Age drama have argued, the study
of Calderon's theater must take into account not only the literary text, but
also the physical conditions of the stage, the elements used in the
representation - decor, costumes, lighting, music - and the house dynamics at
each performance. In other words, each play must be considered as a composition
of the soul and body, of poetry and spectacle, in which both elements support,
complement, and explain one another in performance." "This is the task that has
been undertaken by the contributors to this volume. By focusing on the
relationship between text and performance, they have highlighted several areas
that are often overlooked in traditional text-based approaches. From different
perspectives, they show how Calderon gives concrete shape to the concepts and
tales from the Bible, theology, mythology, the Corpus Hermeticum, emblematic
literature, philosophy, and realities of civic and domestic origin."--BOOK
JACKET.Title Summary field provided by Blackwell North America, Inc. All Rights
Reserved
Thomas Mann and His Family Marcel Reich-Ranicki 1989
The Migration of Symbols comte Eugène Goblet d'Alviella 1894
God's First Love Friedrich Heer 1999 Friedrich Heer demonstrates that the
Christian theology passed on by the Christian Church fathers has been used down
the ages to justify anti-semitism. He shows how the writings of the saints have
all been used to the same effect.
Ludwig Börne Heinrich Heine 2006 First English translation of Heine's
controversial though masterful polemic, with introduction and commentary.
Geschichte Der Poetischen Literatur Deutschlands Joseph Von Eichendorff 2012-06
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Dieses Werk ist Teil der Buchreihe TREDITION CLASSICS. Der Verlag tredition aus
Hamburg veroffentlicht in der Buchreihe TREDITION CLASSICS Werke aus mehr als
zwei Jahrtausenden. Diese waren zu einem Grossteil vergriffen oder nur noch
antiquarisch erhaltlich. Mit der Buchreihe TREDITION CLASSICS verfolgt
tredition das Ziel, tausende Klassiker der Weltliteratur verschiedener Sprachen
wieder als gedruckte Bucher zu verlegen - und das weltweit! Die Buchreihe dient
zur Bewahrung der Literatur und Forderung der Kultur. Sie tragt so dazu bei,
dass viele tausend Werke nicht in Vergessenheit geraten
Der Moses Des Michelangelo Sigmund Freud 2016-04-28 Notice: This Book is
published by Historical Books Limited (www.publicdomain.org.uk) as a Public
Domain Book, if you have any inquiries, requests or need any help you can just
send an email to publications@publicdomain.org.uk This book is found as a
public domain and free book based on various online catalogs, if you think
there are any problems regard copyright issues please contact us immediately
via DMCA@publicdomain.org.uk
The Road to Hell Gillian Galbraith 2013 Set in contemporary Edinburgh, DS Alice
Rice attempts to piece together and find the connection between two similar,
but apparently motiveless attacks. Rice is taken to new personal depths and
along a trail that leads to some of Edinburgh's darkest and scariest corners.
Hyperion, Or the Hermit in Greece Friedrich Hölderlin 2019-03-05 Friedrich
Hölderlin's only novel, Hyperion (1797-99), is a fictional epistolary
autobiography that juxtaposes narration with critical reflection. Returning to
Greece after German exile, following his part in the abortive uprising against
the occupying Turks (1770), and his failure as both a lover and a
revolutionary, Hyperion assumes a hermitic existence, during which he writes
his letters. Confronting and commenting on his own past, with all its joy and
grief, the narrator undergoes a transformation that culminates in the
realisation of his true vocation. Though Hölderlin is now established as a
great lyric poet, recognition of his novel as a supreme achievement of European
Romanticism has been belated in the Anglophone world. Incorporating the
aesthetic evangelism that is a characteristic feature of the age, Hyperion
preaches a message of redemption through beauty. The resolution of the
contradictions and antinomies raised in the novel is found in the act of
articulation itself. To a degree remarkable in a prose work of any length, what
it means is inseparable from how it means. In this skilful translation, Gaskill
conveys the beautiful music and rhythms of Hölderlin's language to an Englishspeaking reader.
Sibilla Dalmar Dohm 2012-06 Dieses Werk ist Teil der Buchreihe TREDITION
CLASSICS. Der Verlag tredition aus Hamburg veroffentlicht in der Buchreihe
TREDITION CLASSICS Werke aus mehr als zwei Jahrtausenden. Diese waren zu einem
Grossteil vergriffen oder nur noch antiquarisch erhaltlich. Mit der Buchreihe
TREDITION CLASSICS verfolgt tredition das Ziel, tausende Klassiker der
Weltliteratur verschiedener Sprachen wieder als gedruckte Bucher zu verlegen und das weltweit! Die Buchreihe dient zur Bewahrung der Literatur und Forderung
der Kultur. Sie tragt so dazu bei, dass viele tausend Werke nicht in
Vergessenheit geraten
The Play of the Eyes Elias Canetti 2021-12-14 "The third volume of his
acclaimed autobiographical memoirs, The Play of the Eyes ambles along
unpredictably, mingling character sketches, cafe conversations, dramatic
readings of his plays, trips to Prague and Strasbourg, musings on the power of
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crowds and what makes the good man ... Canetti uses a dramatist's gifts here to
achieve emotional depth; his mother's death, sketched simply against the
backdrop of a crumbling Europe, takes on a tragic dignity." - Publishers Weekly
The Italian Teacher Tom Rachman 2018-03-20 “An exotic touch of intrigue arises
in THE ITALIAN TEACHER . . . deliciously ironic and deeply affectionate.”—Ron
Charles, The Washington Post A masterful novel about the son of a great painter
striving to create his own legacy, by the bestselling author of The
Imperfectionists. Conceived while his father, Bear, cavorted around Rome in the
1950s, Pinch learns quickly that Bear's genius trumps all. After Bear abandons
his family, Pinch strives to make himself worthy of his father's attention-first trying to be a painter himself; then resolving to write his father's
biography; eventually settling, disillusioned, into a job as an Italian teacher
in London. But when Bear dies, Pinch hatches a scheme to secure his father's
legacy--and make his own mark on the world. With his signature humanity and
humor, Tom Rachman examines a life lived in the shadow of greatness, cementing
his place among his generation's most exciting literary voices.
Problems of Form Dirk Baecker 1999 "Thus the observer is part of the situation
he or she observes. The essays in this volume use this idea to describe
different social "forms" as consisting of action observed by further action."-BOOK JACKET.
Violence and Legitimacy Volker Sellin 2017-12-18 Benjamin Constant
distinguished two kinds of government: unlawful government based on violence,
and legitimate government based on the general will. In Europe monarchy was for
over a thousand years considered the natural form of legitimate government. The
sources of its legitimacy were the dynastic principle, religion, and the
ability to protect against foreign aggression. At the end of the eighteenth
century the revolutions in America and France called into question the
traditional legitimacy of monarchy, but Volker Sellin shows that in response to
this challenge monarchy opened up new sources of legitimacy by concluding
alliances with constitutionalism, nationalism, and social reform. In some cases
the age of revolution brought on a new type of leader, basing his claim to
power on charisma.
Places of Performance Marvin A. Carlson 1989 Explores the cultural, social, and
poltical aspects of theatrical architecture, from the threatres of ancient
Greece of the present
My Nine Lives Carla Cohn 2010 This book is the story of a girl who originally
came from a highly cultured family of whom she became the sole survivor. Her
extreme suffering in concentration camps mutilated her emotionally but in spite
of it she managed to lead a highly constructive life but the building of a
truly satisfactory personal life was beyond the possible.
Ueber Die Staatswissenschaft Johann Peter Friedrich Ancillon 1820
Malign Velocities Benjamin Noys 2014-10-31 We are told our lives are too fast,
subject to the accelerating demand that we innovate more, work more, enjoy
more, produce more, and consume more. That’s one familiar story. Another,
stranger, story is told here: of those who think we haven’t gone fast enough.
Instead of rejecting the increasing tempo of capitalist production they argue
that we should embrace and accelerate it. Rejecting this conclusion, /Malign
Velocities/ tracks this 'accelerationism' as the symptom of the misery and pain
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of labour under capitalism. Retracing a series of historical moments of
accelerationism - the Italian Futurism; communist accelerationism after the
Russian Revolution; the 'cyberpunk phuturism' of the ’90s and ’00s; the
unconscious fantasies of our integration with machines; the apocalyptic
accelerationism of the post-2008 moment of crisis; and the terminal moment of
negative accelerationism - suggests the pleasures and pains of speed signal the
need to disengage, negate, and develop a new politics that truly challenges the
supposed pleasures of speed.
Essays on Music Alfred 1880-1952 Einstein 2021-09-10 This work has been
selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of the knowledge
base of civilization as we know it. This work is in the public domain in the
United States of America, and possibly other nations. Within the United States,
you may freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity (individual or
corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work. Scholars believe, and we
concur, that this work is important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and
made generally available to the public. To ensure a quality reading experience,
this work has been proofread and republished using a format that seamlessly
blends the original graphical elements with text in an easy-to-read typeface.
We appreciate your support of the preservation process, and thank you for being
an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.
The Night Birds Tormod Haugen 1982 Jake struggles to come to grip with terrors
real and imagined, including his father's bouts of depression and his own
nightmares.
Epicurus's Morals Epicurus 1712
"Dearest Georg": Love, Literature, and Power in Dark Times Veza & Elias Canetti
2010-02-02 In 1934, Veza Taubner and Elias Canetti were married in Vienna.
Elias describes the arrangement to his brother Georges as a “functional”
marriage. Meanwhile, an intense intellectual love affair develops between Veza
and Georges, a young doctor suffering fromtuberculosis. Four years later, Veza
and Elias flee Nazi-ruled Vienna to London, where they lead an impoverished and
extremely complicated marital life in exile. Spanning the major part of Elias’s
struggle for literary recognition, from 1933, before the publication of his
novel, Auto-da-Fé, to 1959, when he finished his monumental Crowds and Power,
the Canetti letters provide an intimate look at these formative years through
the prism of a veritable love triangle: the newly married Elias has a string of
lovers; his wife, Veza, is hopelessly in love with an idealized image of his
youngest brother, Georges; and Georges is drawn to good looking men as well as
to his motherly sister-in-law. Independently and often secretly, the couple
communicates with Georges, who lives in Paris: Veza tells of Elias’s amorous
escapades and bouts of madness, Elias complains about Veza’s poor nerves and
depression. Each of them worries about Georges’s health–if she could, Veza
would kiss away the germs. Georges is an infrequent correspondent, but he
diligently stores away the letters from his brother and sister-in-law. In 2003,
long after his death, they were accidentally discovered in a Paris basement and
comprise not only a moving and insightful document, but real literature. From
the Hardcover edition.
Queenship in Europe 1660-1815 Clarissa Campbell Orr 2004-08-12 Publisher
Description
Party in the Blitz Elias Canetti 2010-02-01 The Bulgarian Nobel Prize winner
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recounts in a frank, acerbic, and cranky way his years of British exile.
Main Currents in Nineteenth Century Literature Georg Brandes 1906
Facing Beauty Aileen Ribeiro 2011 This wide-ranging survey, spanning four
centuries, illuminates shifting perceptions of female beauty through works of
art and the evolution of cosmetics
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